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Albert: Editor's Page

Edifor’s Page

We were quite pleased by the favorable response to the content
and format of issues 1 and 2 of Volume 74. The cover design
was compliments of Mr. Paul Stevenson of the Graphics Arts
Section of the University Publications Office.

The Editor-in-Chief for Volume 75 of the West Virginia Law
Review is Donald M. O'Rourke of Martinsburg, West Virginia.

The Law Review apologizes for failing to give credit to Miss
Jean Hamm for her collaboration with Mr. Ray Ratliff in his
Fairness Doctrine article appearing at page 120 of issues 1 and 2
of Volume 74 of the Law Review.

Because of funding problems and increased publication costs,
we have been forced to limit this year's Law Review to fewer pages
than in the past. This has caused us to omit some quality articles
that would otherwise have been published.

We invite you to peruse this issue of Volume 74, and we wel-
come any comments concerning the articles contained herein. It is
through this process of feedback that we are able to produce the
type of publication that is the most useful and informative to the
Bar.

Michael A. Albert
Editor-in-Chief
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